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        24 February 2016 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am appreciated to inform that the project NO. 92033024196 entitled 

“Contribution of mammalian target of rapamycin (mTOR) in pathophysiology of 

cirrhotic cardiomyopathy” was registered in Vice chancellor of Research and 

Technology of Tehran University of Medical Sciences and performed in agreement 

with the guidelines of the Ethics Committee of Department of Pharmacology, Tehran 

University of Medical Sciences. 

The study was reviewed and approved by the Department of Pharmacology of Tehran 

University of Medical Sciences Institutional Review Board. 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Asis. Prof. Mousa Sahebgharani 

Head of Department of Pharmacology 

School of Medicine, Tehran University of Medical Sciences 

 

   

 


